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‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other,  

just as in Christ, God forgave you” 

Ephesians 4:32 

Dear parents 

It’s been a relatively quiet week for the children thus far, thanks to everyone who 

sent in prizes for the PTA Christmas raffle. Don’t forget to send in your £5 cash to join 

the PTA family quiz on the 11th December. Zoom invites will be sent out on 

Thursday 10th to all those who have paid. There is a box of posh biscuits and some 

Belgian chocolates in my office ready for the winning team! 

Next week we will be assessing the children to see how much progress they have 

made since September alongside performing our marvellous nativity play. Huge 

thanks to Mrs Blackwell for writing and directing the show. We will definitely record it 

on Tuesday in church but it may take a few days for us to splice it together and make 

it available. We have an amazing staff team here at Pott Shrigley but technological 

expertise is not really our forte!!!! Many thanks to Rev. David for permitting us to 

record in church; we appreciate his efforts in cleaning the space before and after our 

time in church to make it COVID-safe for everyone. 

The Pott Shrigley Christmas Post Box is ready and available for the children to post 

cards if they wish to do so and preparations are underway for a Christmas Cracker 

Day on Wednesday 16th December. We plan to combine the best aspects of the 

Christmas fair, Christmas dinner and Christmas parties in one day so the children can 

enjoy a really memorable celebration in school. All we need from parents is some 

money for them to spend in the Christmas shop (presents for mums, dads, 

grandparents etc.) and to send them in their party clothes. We intend to enter them 

all into a special Christmas raffle so if anyone would like to donate some little 

Christmassy gifts, we would be most grateful. 

 



 

I hope that you all remain safe and well. 

If you need any help from us, please do ask. 

Kind Regards 

Joanne Bromley 

Joanne Bromley 

Dates for next week:   

Monday 7th  December   -  Front Row Music 

Tuesday  8th December  -  Nativity 

 

Thursday 10thDecember - KS2 Swimming 

- Kickstart P.E. 

- After School Club 

Friday 11th December   -  Yoga 

- PTA Christmas Quiz via Zoom 

      


